

Reading Comprehension

FOOD TRUCKS IN THE WORLD



A food truck is a large van where people can cook, prepare, and sell food to customers. Sandwiches, hamburgers, fries, and other fast food are popular. About 2.5 billion of people buy food from food truck every day in the world.



THE USA



Food trucks started to be popular in the USA since 2008. These trucks can be found everywhere in the USA but there are thousands of them in New York, Los Angeles. People often sell fast food, Korean, Mexican, French or even Vietnamese baguette sandwiches called “bánh mì” at the fun fair, music festivals, constructions site or even at birthdays, weddings.

SOUTH KOREA



Food trucks are popular at the film studios. The coffee or food truck usually serves drinks, sandwiches, waffles, fruits, churros, milkshakes, and other mini snacks and sweet treats. Sometimes, you can see poster of famous movie stars.



VIETNAM



Food trucks are for people who don't have enough money to rent a big restaurant. They usually sell fast food like hot dogs, pizza, ice cream and coffee. These food trucks can be seen at the school gates, office buildings and everywhere in the street. Sometimes, they even sell other things like clothes, CDs, flowers, beauty products, and jewelry.

1 Where can you see posters of famous movie stars on food trucks?

- A. The USA B. South Korea C. Vietnam

2 Where can you buy flowers or CDs from food trucks?

- A. The USA B. South Korea C. Vietnam

3 In which country do food trucks go to birthdays or even weddings?

- A. The USA B. South Korea C. Vietnam

4 How many people buy food from trucks every day in the world?

- A. 5.2 billion B. 2.5 billion C. 2.5 million

5 Name two famous cities in the USA where there are most food trucks?

- A. New York and Los Angeles B. Hollywood and New York

6 Where in South Korea can you easily find food trucks?

- A. cinema B. weddings C. film studios

